
What we’ve been learning this week What we are learning next week Notices

Maths: We have started comparing tally 
charts, pictograms and block diagrams.

Literacy: We have been writing postcards to 
and from Emma Jane. Our grammar focus has 
been on exclamation marks, question marks 
and apostrophes. 

Science: we made predictions on what would 
happen to our bodies when we exercise. We 
then went outside for PE and kept stopping to 
observe our hearts, lungs, muscles and 
temperature. 

History: we completed our diary writing as 
the Wright brothers and introduced Amelia
Earhart.

Maths: we will be collating our own data and 
looking at different ways to present it.

Literacy: We will be writing questionnaires to 
help with question structure and then using 
the answers for our maths lessons. 

Science: We are going to revise the senses 
and the parts of the body that they relate to. 

History:  We will be looking at different 
historical sources to find out more about the 
life of Amelia Earhart. 

Reminders
*PE*
Please make sure your child’s PE kit is always 
in school.

PE is usually on Tuesdays and Wednesdays 
but due to other school commitments the hall 
is not always free on a Wednesday so we will 
do PE on some Monday afternoons instead. 

Spelling test every Friday. 

Please make sure reading records stay in bags 
so the children have their log in details to 
hand for purple mash/times too/accelerated 
reader etc

And don’t forget! Dojo’s on a Wednesday for 
children who are reading regularly! You can 
record everything they read in their record, 
not just their school books but home books, 
magazines etc
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